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The Public Administration Department of the Centre of Excellence, Government College, 

Sanjauli, organized a vibrant cultural program on 6th November 2024. The event was held under 

the esteemed guidance of Dr. Purnima Thapar, Head of the Department, and Dr. Santosh. 

Dr. Naresh Verma, Principal of Government College, Kumarsain, honored the event as the 

chief guest, accompanied by Dr. Deepak Keprate, the officiating Principal of the college, as 

well as distinguished guests, senior faculty members, and teachers from various departments.

The cultural program showcased a diverse array of performances, reflecting the talent and 

enthusiasm of the students. Highlights included a captivating Pahari Nati and an energetic 

Bhangra dance by third-year students, both celebrating the cultural richness of the region. The 

students also performed a mime on the theme Misuse of Mobile Phones, which entertained and 

engaged the audience with its meaningful message.

Musical performances featured soulful singing, along with a unique rap fusion with a Sanskrit 

song by first-year students, which added a modern twist to the program. Muskan, a student from 

the department, delivered an insightful speech that was highly praised by Dr. Naresh Verma for 

her exceptional speaking skills. Another innovative segment was a podcast presented by Hritik 

Roshan and Uday Sharma, showcasing the department's creativity and adaptability to new 

media formats.

In recognition of their efforts, Miss Aastha Thakur, the Vice President of the Public 

Administration Department, and Lavanya Thakur were acknowledged for their significant 

roles in organizing the event. Dr. Deepak Keprate and Dr. Naresh Verma shared words of 

wisdom with the students, encouraging them to excel in both academics and extracurricular 

activities.

The event concluded with a heartfelt vote of thanks from Dr. Purnima Thapar, who expressed 

gratitude to the chief guest, distinguished guests, and everyone who contributed to the success of 

the program. This cultural celebration was a testament to the department’s dedication to fostering 

both academic and cultural growth among its students.


